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Connecting you fo the future

NO GIFT POLICY

SACOFA SDN BHD is committed to conducting our business
with the highest standards of integrity. In line with this
commitment, we have implemented a “No Gift Policy”
whereby our directors and employees are prohibited from
receiving, providing, or exchanging gifts with our third-party
stakeholders, including current or potential customers,
vendors, and business associates.

For any inquiries, kindly contact the person-in-charge of
Compliance department via email at

ComplianceRisk@sacofa.com.my or phone at 082-417241.

Thank you.



